The Mayor of Liskeard Mrs Christina Whitty Liskeard Town Council 3-5 West Street Liskeard Cornwall PL14 6BW



28th October 2024

Dear Madam Mayor, Town Councillors & Council Staff

As Trustees at Liskerrett Community Centre we wish to express our appreciation of the support we and local residents have received from the Town Council in relation to the closure of access to Varley Lane as a result of the building of the Cornwall Council Hub in the Cattle Market. We understand you are investigating getting a legal opinion on the status of the access from the Cattle Market to Varley Lane and the implications of closing it. We would be keen to be made aware of any progress with this action, and of course will offer any support we can.

We would like to make clear that we do not condone any form of intimidation, or expressions of violence toward anyone, in particular toward our elected councillors. We perceive the Liskerrett Centre as a welcoming space where all can feel safe. We welcome up to 3000 visitors per month, many of whom are vulnerable, and have done so for over 20 years. We do our best to support everyone within the local community and the incident at the last Council meeting does not reflect the ethos of the Liskerrett Community Centre in any way.

We would like to clarify that the individual concerned was not and is not a representative of the Trustees or staff of the Liskerrett Community Centre.

We look forward to continuing to work with the Town Council for the benefit of everyone who lives and works in Liskeard and the surrounding area.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Mynott

Secretary of the Board of Trustees

ebbie Mynott

For and on behalf of the Trustees of Liskerrett Community Centre

cc Mr Steve Vinson - Town Clerk

